Bob Franks Victory Fund

P.O. Box 57 Summit, NJ 07902-0057

October 2, 1989

A0#23

Nedda Massar, Esq. Election Law Enforcement Commission West State Street Trenton, NJ

Dear Nedda:

Thank you for your help and guidance over the past several days. As I mentioned over the phone, I am hereby withdrawing my request for an advisory opinion on the issues I raised in my earlier correspondence with the Commission.

Thank you again for your assistance.

Sincerely

Jeffrey T. Michael: Executive Director

P. 1

A.O. 23-1989

Bob Franks Victory Fund

P.O. Box 57 Summit, NJ 07901

September 20, 1989

Dr. Frederick Hermann Election Law Enforcement Commission West State Street Trenton, NJ 08625

Dear Fred:

I am writing to formally request an advisory opinion as to the ability of the "Bob Franks Victory Fund" and the "Citizens to Re-Elect Bob Franks" to each make the maximum contribution to one gubernatorial candidate without Violeting statutes governing contribution limits.

The "Bob Franks Victory Fund" is a continuing political committee and the "Citizens to Re-Elect Bob Franks" is a duly authorized campaign committee for Assemblyman Bob Franks.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. If you need additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey T. Michaels Executive Director

RECEIVED

SEP 2 2 1989

ELECTION LAW ENFORCEMENT COMMISSION